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Minister Sihle Zikalala delivered a keynote address at the 
Construction Industry Development Board's (CIDB)        
National Stakeholder Forum (NSF) in Sandton                  
on 12 December 2023. 
 
The CIDB National Stakeholder Forum (NSF) is an annual 
event that brings together key stakeholders from across the 
construction industry to discuss and debate the most    
pressing issues facing the sector.  
 
The NSF is a key platform for discussing and addressing 
issues affecting the performance of the construction       
industry in South Africa. 
 
In Minister’s address he mentioned that, “the development 
of key infrastructure is critical to strengthening the growth 
of the economy through input, capacity development and 
ensuring that specific sectors are targeted for growth.” 
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Kindly click here to contact DPWI  
 

COVID-19 vaccine registration details: 

Online at: https://vaccine.enroll.health.gov.za/#/  
 

Send the word REGISTER to 0600 123 456 on 

WhatsApp.  

SMS *134*832#.  

Call the COVID-19 hotline 0800 029 999. 

 

Issued by Chief Directorate: Communications & Marketing  

THE CIDB COLLABORATING FOR PROGRESS REMINDER: The correct use of the DPWI logo 
 

All DPWI branches/ units and regions are once again reminded to use the correct 
DPWI logo, that is part of the Department’s Corporate Identity (CI). 
 

To access the logo click here and click on the image pasted below for the       

information on the correct use of the DPWI logo. From the homepage of the Intranet, you click 
on ‘Branches’ -> ‘Corporate Services’ -> ‘Communications and Marketing’ -> ‘Marketing and Public 

Relations’ and click on ‘Branded Official Reporting Templates’.   
 

For CI-related enquiries, email Tumisang.Nisele@dpw.gov.za /        
Shudufhadzo.Mudau@dpw.gov.za / Thokozani.Ngema@dpw.gov.za or 

call Ms Nisele on 012 406 1846 / 076 810 6775.  

 

Article By Andile Xulu 
Picture Supplied 
 

Ofentse Mathe is 24 years old, He is a Project and System Administrator under the Programme         
Management Office (PMO) Branch, stationed at Head office. He recently joined the Emerging Leaders In 
The Public Service (ELIPS) Programme, a six-month long coaching and mentoring initiative under the 
auspices of the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA).  
 

His six-month journey with the Programme began in November 2023. Ofentse says the programme aims 
to equip young leaders with essential knowledge, decision-making, and problem-solving abilities. 
“Components of the programme include workshops, coaching, and a community of practice,” he says.        
   

Ofentse is the only chosen candidate from the DPWI. He says he was inspired to apply for the ELIPS programme by his deep 
commitment for personal and professional growth. Ofentse adds that participating in the programme will not only enrich his 
understanding of public service but also empower him to contribute actively to the development and improvement of South 
Africa's systems. 

DPWI’S OFENTSE MATHE  IS AMONG DOZENS OF YOUNG PUBLIC SERVANTS  BEING 

EQUIPPED WITH SKILLS TO BECOME EFFECTIVE PUBLIC SERVICE LEADERS 
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